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Monday, June 8th, 2020  

Dear Parents / Carers,  
 
Re: Reception children phased return to school – Important, please read. 
 
School will open classes from Monday 15th June for Reception aged children.  The children 
will attend Monday to Thursdays.  The classes will be split into groups of no more than 15 
and these won’t necessarily be class groups or with their current class teacher.  On Friday 
of each week, school will be closed to ensure that the school can be deep cleaned and for 
teachers to have planning and preparation time for the following week and to set home 
learning.   
 

Drop off time is 9:30am to 9:45am Monday to Thursday.  No school on Friday. 
Collection is 2:15pm to 2:30pm promptly.  

 
To access our offer, you will need to: 
 

• complete the parent questionnaire 
• read all the related information 
• provide information for two contacts.  

 
The link to the questionnaire will be texted or emailed today.  You are required to respond 
to access a place by Thursday 11th June before 12 midday.  School will not admit your 
child on Monday 15th June without you completing the Reception questionnaire as we need 
to plan and keep everyone safe. 
 
Please read the accompanying information to parents. School will be promoting hand 
washing and good respiratory hygiene. Children will not be allowed to bring bags in from 
home, a drinks bottle is allowed. The children will be in classes of no more than 15 children. 
We will be using the Reception classrooms. Depending on numbers, your child will either 
attend Monday to Thursday every other week.  We will not guarantee social distancing.  

 
If you do not want your child to return yet, school will respect your decision.  There will be 
no consequences and you will not be fined for poor attendance.  School will continue to set 
home learning as before, but on a Tuesday.  
 
We look forward to seeing your children soon. These are unprecedented and very 
challenging times.  Ultimately the decision to send your child to school lies with you and we 
will respect your decision.  
 
Your Sincerely,  

 
 
 

Mr J. Norton  


